
The President of The Society of Remisers (Singapore), S.Nallakaruppan, had written an 

article to the Straits Times Forum about providing more avenues for active participation of 

Investors at AGMs. The article was published on 3rd April 2021 

It's about time the interests of Singapore Investors are well-protected.     



 


